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DATE: April 5, 2023

TO: Chair Kelly Bond and Members of the Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory 
Committee

FROM: Ken Eichstaedt, P.E., T.E. – Senior Traffic Engineer, Public Works and Utilities

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Appoint a Citizen Representative to Sonoma County 
Transportation Authority Countywide Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
– Not a “Project” Pursuant to California Environmental Quality Act Section 
15378

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee appoint a Citizen 
Representative to Sonoma County Transportation Authority (SCTA) Countywide Bicycle & 
Pedestrian Advisory Committee (CBPAC).

BACKGROUND & DISCUSSION

The SCTA CBPAC provides technical information related to bicycle and pedestrian planning, 
policy, and funding to the SCTA and meets the requirements of the Transportation Development 
Act (TDA), including any compliance with Article 3 of TDA.

The SCTA has designated up to twenty (20) members to serve on the CBPAC based on the 10 
jurisdictions within Sonoma County. Each jurisdiction provides a staff person and, when available, 
a designated citizen representative. Regional agencies are considered ex-officio, non-voting 
members.

DISCUSSION

For jurisdictions with a local bicycle and pedestrian advisory committee, the citizen representative 
is chosen from the committee. The process for appointing representatives to the CBPAC is at the 
discretion of the jurisdiction making the appointment. Staff encourages the committee to consider 
implementing an annual appointment process, especially if multiple committee members are 
interested in participating.

ATTACHMENTS
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A. SCTA CBPAC Fact Sheet


